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Narrabri Gas Project Community Consultative Committee  
Meeting 38 – May 2019 
Action Item 38.3_PFTP Question to Santos May 2019_Bacteria 
 

At the Narrabri Gas Project CCC meeting on 14 May 2019, Mr Pickard as the representative 

from PFTP advised that he had questions relating to a report referencing Saltel Industries in 

Queensland in relation to bacteria.  The Chair noted at that meeting that there was no 

action required from the Narrabri Gas Project CCC secretariat or the committee.  The Chair 

advised the PFTP representative that members could ask for a copy of the report from the 

member directly if they were interested. 

RESPONSE 

Santos notes the information provided by Mr Pickard about activities conducted in 

Queensland by Saltel Industries. Santos is unable to comment on these activities and 

recommends any questions be put to Saltel Industries directly.  

In response to the remaining questions on microbial induced corrosion (MIC), Santos refers 

to earlier answers provided to Mr Pickard on these matters and available on the Narrabri 

Gas Project website.  

 Documents relating to questions asked at meetings of the Santos Community 

Committee Narrabri Shire from August 2012 to October 2014 are available from: 

https://narrabrigasproject.com.au/documents-from-previous-narrabri-ccc/  

 Documents relating to questions asked at the Narrabri Gas Project CCC from 

December 2014 to present are available from: 

https://narrabrigasproject.com.au/community/consultative-committee/  

~~~ 
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